
From:  Brandi D'Amore <brandi@myhunc.com>

Sent time:  04/29/2020 03:51:20 PM

To:  Brandi D'Amore <brandi@myhunc.com>

Cc:  George Skarpelos <George@myhunc.com>

Subject:  Planning's refusal to extend deadlines
 

The Planning Department has refused to extend the public comment period for the Hollywood Center Project since they do not
consider that a pandemic and shelter in place orders constitutes unusual circumstances.

https://www.citywatchla.com/index.php/cw/los-angeles/19658-despite-corruption-charges-la-officials-are-cutting-corners-for-
skyscrapers-on-earthquake-fault

Brandi A. D'Amore
At-Large Unclassified Representative, Area 3
Board of Directors
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council (HUNC)
Certified Neighborhood Council, #52


